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CLARIFICATION ANNOUNCEMENT
POSTPONEMENT OF THE EXTRAORDINARY GENERAL MEETING AND

CHANGE OF BOOK CLOSURE PERIOD

References are made to (i) the circular (the “Circular”) and the notice of extraordinary general
meeting of the Company both dated 31 January 2022; and (ii) the announcement dated 15 February
2022 (the “Announcement”) in relation to the postponement of the EGM. Unless otherwise stated,
capitalised terms used herein shall have the same meanings as those defined in the Circular and the
Announcement.

As disclosed in the Announcement, the Original EGM scheduled to be held on Wednesday, 23
February 2022 will be cancelled and the EGM will be re-convened at a later date to be announced. In
light of the cancellation of the Original EGM, the original book closure period of the register of
members of the Company for determining the entitlement of shareholders to attend and vote at the
EGM will be deferred accordingly.

The Company will make further announcement as soon as possible to inform the Shareholders of the
revised book closure period for the EGM to be re-convened.
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